
1

From: Susan Friend 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 10:01 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

To Whom it May Concern, 
I am extremely worried that the State of Tasmania is being railroaded into accepting that a Stadium at Mac Point is the 
only way that Tasmania can have an AFL footie team. 
We need full disclosure of what is being planned and more time is required for the public to determine what is being 
planned, not a month over an intense holiday period. 
Also details of how tall this edifice will be and how it will affect the aesthetics of the entry to Hobart, how the transport 
system will cope and what plans are there for light rail and traffic in and out of the city. 
Also why other sites were not considered, how this will affect footie fans from the north and why we need a roofed 
stadium when the ones we have are adequate. 
The very biggest question is how is Tasmania going to pay for this folly without placing future generations in penury. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Susan Friend 
 




